
Before And After – Chapter 3
– Beesly
Our dog Beesly (named for the character Pam Beesly on the
awesome NBC show The Office, which you should really watch
(end of shamelss plug)) can grow to be very fluffy.  From
people who have seen her, we’ve had comments  ranging from
“That dog is more round than she is tall!” to “there is more
fur than dog there” and then there are the people who would
just laugh after they saw her.  She is was a very fluffy dog. 
Since it’s summertime where Beesly lives, we figured it was
time  to  shear  her  like  a  sheep,  which  ended  up  being  a
surprise doggie makeover because she had SO much fur.  Check
this out:

BEFORE:

AFTER:

After we sheared Beesly, we looked forward to showing her to

https://www.tangents.org/pets/before-and-after-chapter-3-beesly/
https://www.tangents.org/pets/before-and-after-chapter-3-beesly/
https://tangents.org/4/files/2009/06/beesley-before-haircut-6-16-09-0021.jpg
https://tangents.org/4/files/2009/06/beesley-after-haircut-6-16-09.jpg


our  9-year-old  daughter,  Taylor,  who  is  Beesly’s  main
caregiver.  We told the kids we had a surprise for them, and
we let Beesly in from the back yard and my daughter’s friend
cried out that the surprise was that we got a new dog.  Well,
thanks for giving the kids expectations about the surprise
(hehe), but she was half-right.  The surprise was a “new”
dog.  The kids can now pet Beesly since before the haircut you
would only be petting a thick mat of fur.  Beesly herself
appreciates this makeover a lot too!  She is much more cool
when she lays outside, she is less thirsty, and she even has
lots more energy!  She IS like a new dog!  And by the way, the
kids all liked the surprise.  Taylor saw Beesly and laughed
and laughed; it was adorable.  And as a finale to this blog
post, THIS is how much fur we got off of Beesly – the pen is
sitting on top of the bag to reference the volume of the fur
contained inside:

I know they make clothes out of alpaca fur and sheep’s wool;
does anyone know about the harvesting of dog fur?  And I’m not
talking about Burlington Coat Factory, YUCK!
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